
 

VOTE BY MAIL BALLOT PROCESSING  
NOVEMBER 5, 2024 GENERAL ELECTION 

 

 
The Rockford Board of Elections will begin processing vote by mail ballots, for voters in-
side the city limits of Rockford on Wednesday, October 9, 2024.  
                
Pollwatchers, with valid pollwatcher credentials, may observe the process beginning at 9 a.m  
- 11 a.m, and continuing 1:30 p.m – 2:30 p.m on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays at our 
main office, 301 S. 6th Street.  
 
Additional times may be announced due to the volume of ballots received. 
 
Dated at Rockford, Illinois on October 2, 2024. 
 
 
ROCKFORD BOARD OF ELECTION COMMISSIONERS 
 

 NOTICE 


